EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY

ROUMHMESTER N.Y.
TEACHING FILMS DIVISION November 7, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director
Physical Education and Recreation

Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Further to Mr. Maddock's letter, dated

November 1, regarding your interest in our classroom
films on the general subject of MODERN BASKETBALL
FUNDAMENTALS, unfortunately all of the excess material
was destroyed and it is not possible, therefore, to
provide you with the sequence of the particular play
in which you are interested.

We regret that it is not possible to be of
assistance in this matter, but, under the clrcumstances,

we cannot do otherwise,

Cordially, yours,

Ke Re Edwards, Production Manager,

KRE: AH Teaching Films Division



